
From: Julia Purinton <julia.m.purinton@gmail.com> 

Date: February 2, 2017 at 5:41:41 PM EST 

To: Maxine <maxjg@gmavt.net> 

Subject: and another thing. . . 

Dear Maxine, 

 

Thank you also for your continued support and renewed proposed legislation for the legalization 

of marijuana. The new bill, as I understand it, seems quite reasonable. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Julia Purinton 

978 356 8753 

medusastudio.com 
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